
 

 
 

 
DATE:      June 13, 2023 
 
TO:           Depot Network 
 
RE:           Theft at Calgary Depot  
 
 
Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 
 
The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) has been informed of a theft that occurred 
on June 12, 2023, at a depot in the Calgary area. Information received indicates that the depots 
GMC van containing black garbage bags full of crushed aluminum cans and PET bottles was stolen. 
The individual who took the van was a Caucasian male wearing a grey hoody and a baseball cap.  
 
If you are in the Calgary area, it is likely that this material may be brought into your depot. Should 
this material come into your depot, please ensure that you follow the CVR Process and quarantine 
it if possible. If the individual leaves with the material, please make note of the incident and 
contact the BCMB.  
 
If a break-in and/or theft should occur at your depot, please ensure that after notifying local 
authorities, and contact the BCMB (info@bcmb.ab.ca) to advise us of the incident. This allows the 
us to notify the Depot Network of the occurrence.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact a Compliance Officer at compliance@bcmb.ab.ca.  
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